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RADIO FM 88.9 Recently several songs were played on 

FM through Pat Mudge who featured the Lobethal Har-
mony club  on 5th May. She had wonderful things to say 
about our club and the performance of the choir. Thanks 
Alan for contacting Pat. 

What other Club’s are doing……This is the  final report of what 
other Club’s are doing. Ka DenCe  Kapunda Districts  choir. 
On the 21st August 2022 we again arranged a Winter Concert 
to raise funds for the Northern Rivers Conservatorium of Mu-
sic in Lismore NSW, our previous concert had to be cancelled 
due to Covid amongst the participants. The concert was a 
great success with over $2,200 being donated to help the re-
placement of instruments lost in the massive floods last year. 
The fund included other donations, including an auction of art 
work by a  
local artist. 
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NEW SIGN 
National Reconciliation Week for 

Choirs 27 May to 3rd June  

We have finally received approval to 
have our sign placed on the Senior 
Citizens Hall. We hope to have Ross 
involved at some stage. 

Peter (Sec) received this notice headed “Voice for Gen-
erations”. Calling all Choirs. Reconciliation Australia is 
calling for singers across the country– choirs, school 
groups, any group who sing together-to come together 
in song to contribute to National Reconciliation Week 
2023, from Saturday 27th May– Saturday 3rd June. The 
NRW 2023 theme Be a voice for Generations urges us 
all to act today for a more just, equitable and recon-
ciled country for all. The song we will all be singing is 
From little Things Big Things Grow by Paul Kelly and 
Kev Carmody.If we are interested we need to Register 
for our choir to participate.  
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Scholarship report…The scholarship committee 
will be working to have the Scholarship  kits pre-

pared to be sent to the Heads of Music. 

Coffee & Soup Roster….So far we have raised $285.85 
Thanks. Last week we raised $40.10  The next “Chefs” 
will be Peter Dickason and Chris Browning on 16th May. 
Thank you for your assistance. 
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We still require a sale for 

$10,000. Further advertis-

Stock Journal and various 
Trade Journals to hopeful-
ly generate some interest 
with the Sale. If you know 
someone who may be in-
terested, let them know 

Fund Raising committee….  Is meeting 
TONIGHT to discuss the Movie Night possi-
bilities. More information to come. 

Reminder…… Update from Paul on Solo Performance 
leaflet has all the details date, time, and hints for in-
tending performers, hand outs are available. please 
take a copy. 
St Peter’s Cathedral Music Foundation a poster of the 
Rachmaninov 2nd Symphony will be held Sunday 4th 
June 2pm. Tickets $35. On the Notice Board. 
Winter Warmers.”How to get the best out of your 
choir” to be held on Sunday May 28th 10am to 12 noon. 
Tusmore Masonic Hall adjacent to Burnside City Uniting 
Church presenter Jonathon Bligh. Followed by Winter 
Warmers Concert Sunday 28th May 2pm Burnside City 
Uniting Church. Tickets $20. Further information on the 
Notice Board. 

Draft of Badge.. 
Stephen has  
given some 
thought towards 
having a Badge to 
celebrate  the an-
niversary of the 
Lobethal  
Harmony club. 

Your ideas…. An enlarged Badge has 
been prepared and placed on the 
Notice Board with yellow stickers 
which you can use and stick them on 
the copy with your opinion. Thanks 
for your help. We will discuss this 
matter during the half time meeting 
TONIGHT. 

Sale of Trailer.. Unfortunately our previous per-
son who was interested in purchasing the trailer 
is not interested as the trailer is too large for  
their requirements. If you know of someone 
please let them know our trailer is still FOR 
SALE. 

Concert planning committee… Several places have been 
contacted. Graham and John travelled to Cambrai re-
cently to talk with several people from the Cambrai 
school, and they are very interested. They will be dis-
cussing this. 
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